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Internship for students from the Republic of Moldova
News


Between 15-26 February 2016, the National Agency of Civil Servants (NACS) coordinates the internship for five graduate students at the Academy of Public Administration from the Republic of Moldova (AAP).
The activity is part of the Action Plan for the year 2016 on the implementation of the Agreement on cooperation in the management of public function and civil servants, concluded between NACS and AAP in 2012. Therefore, the graduate students are doing their internships within NACS, as well as within the Institution of the Prefect of the Municipality of Bucharest and the Ministry of European Funds.
We mention that the participants are master students in the second year with the following specialisations: theory and practice of public administration, international relations, constitutional and administrative law and management.
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